
Benefits College Update 
 

Now in its third year, the College for Advanced Management of Health Benefits is a 
national Value-Based Purchasing training program for employee benefit managers, other 
health benefit purchasers, and their agents.  The program, developed by the Department 
of Health Policy in collaboration with the HealthCare21 Business Coalition in Tennessee, 
and the National Business Coalition on Health, seeks to provide benefit purchasers with 
the latest information on how to effectively purchase and manage benefits so as to 
promote value and quality in healthcare.   
 
Programs this year were held in mid-March in Las Vegas, and early June in Nashville, 
TN.  
  
The remaining program is scheduled for: September 24-26 in Columbus, OH 
 
For more information, or to request a brochure, please contact: 
neil.goldfarb@jefferson.edu. 
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